



Section 1990 Control C

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$300.00 to the battle against cancer. More people are surviving cancer today than ever before and continued advances in prevention, early detection, and treatment promise greater hope for the future. Your donation makes our work possible.

Your generosity is helping us fund new cancer treatment technologies and research, reduce cancer in minority and other medically underserved groups, provide everyone access to free cancer information, and support community programs that help patients and their families cope with cancer.

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health problem. Because of contributions like yours, over a half million cancer deaths have been prevented since 1991. With continued efforts, we hope to prevent more than one million more cancer deaths by 2015, and continue to improve the quality of life for people with cancer.

To learn how we're doing that, how you can get involved, or how we can help you, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you again for your ongoing generosity.

Programs and services provided by the American Cancer Society:

Our patient services provide a wide range of emotional and practical support for patients, survivors, their families, friends, and caregivers. Some of our programs include:

1.800.227.2345 – Cancer Information Specialists are available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, to answer your questions about cancer and provide information about local resources and events.

I Can Cope® – These educational classes provide adult cancer patients and their loved ones with knowledge and coping skills to help them navigate the cancer experience.

Reach to Recovery® – Breast cancer survivors provide one-on-one support and information to help individuals cope with breast cancer.

Road to Recovery® – This service assists cancer patients with transportation to and from treatment facilities.

For more information about these and other helpful programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit cancer.org.

Your Recent Contribution

Gift date 12/09/2014 Gift Amount \$300.00 Gift Source General Contribution

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

Your recent gift is helping people fight cancer by funding critical cancer research, education, advocacy, and patient services.





NAMI New Mexico

December 29, 2014

505-260-0154

www.nm.nami.org 8015 Mountain Road Place NE, #101 P.O. Box 3086 ABQ NM 87190-3086 NAMINM@aol.com 505-260-0342 fax Federal EIN: 85-0333255

Officers

Kimmie Jordan
President
Patsy Romero, CPHQ
Immediate Past President
Sam Chavez
President Elect
Marilyn Salzman
Secretary
Linda Givens
Treasurer

Directors

Susanne Bolden Rosemary Dacosta Cindy Kurey Dan Pedrick Cy Stanton Jim Tritten

Advisory Council

Senator Pete Domenici & Mrs. Nancy Domenici Arthur Garcia Judge Alvin Jones Sam Keith M.D. Walt Winslow M.D.

Kim Ahlbom Administrative Assistant Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial Street Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

On behalf of NAMI-New Mexico I would like to thank you for your generous donation in the amount of \$200.00 in support of NAMI's signature programs.

NAMI-New Mexico is a grassroots organization dedicated to improving the quality of life for New Mexicans who suffer from mental illness. We advocate for better mental health care, build awareness, advocate for patient rights and provide family support. A special effort is made to reach our state's diverse ethnic and cultural groups. Because the mentally ill in crisis are frequently involved in the criminal justice system we have had a strong focus on programs to assure appropriate and effective outcomes for these encounters.

Because of donations like yours, NAMI-New Mexico is able to continue to provide programs to educate, support and advocate for the mentally ill. Some of our programs are listed below:

- Forensic Programs Jail Diversion and Forensic Intervention Consortium
- Family-to-Family Education Program
- In Our Own Voice Living With Mental Illness
- Peer to Peer Education Program
- Legislative Coordination
- Connection Support Group

Again, thank you for your donation.

Sincerely,

Kimmie Jordan



January 6, 2015

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Shelter and Administrative Offices

2011 North Meridian Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46202 www.juliancenter.org

> Shelter 317.920.9320 317.937.7093 (Fax)

Administrative Offices 317.941.2200 317.926.0377 (Fax)

Thrifty Threads

1501 West 86th Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46260 317.802.9612 317.802.9613 (Fax)

Officers

Richard Cockrum, President Maeghan Hurley, Vice President Kevin Sullivan, Treasurer Phil Terry, Secretary

Directors

Lisa Harris, MD
Roger Harvey
Anne Hathaway
Eric Johnson
Robin Ledyard, MD
Curtis McManus, R.Ph.
Sara Manske Powell, JD
Rabbi Sandy E. Sasso
Heather Smulyan
Kristina Tridico, JD
Pat McNall

President/CEO

Catherine O'Connor

Dear Friends

Thank you for your recent gift of \$100.00 to The Julian Center. Your donation will help us continue to offer a safe haven for women, men and children who have made the decision to flee from a dangerous relationship. Through your generosity and the generosity of people like you, we are able to provide the shelter and support necessary for victims and their families to become free of domestic violence and to lead independent lives.

Every day, The Julian Center offers those we serve shelter, counseling, education, legal assistance, respite childcare and self-sufficiency training. Every day, individuals gain the strength and skills they need to become independent. Every day, we see the success stories of survivors who are now living lives free of abuse. **Thanks to you!**

We are so grateful for your decision to offer financial support to The Julian Center. From the first call for help, the wheels are set in motion to empower victims in crisis and provide the ongoing care that is critical to achieving independence and a life without violence.

It is work that must continue; it is work that can only continue thanks to you.

Sincerely,

Catherine O'Connor President/CEO

P.S. To learn more about all the ways that you are helping The Julian Center, follow us on Facebook facebook.com/thejuliancenter and on Twitter at twitter.com/juliancenter

(a)

United Way The Julian Center is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. Federal ID #: 35-1346514.

Note: No goods or services were provided to the donor by The Julian Center in exchange for the contribution. Contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Please consult legal and tax advisors to ensure the proper execution of legal documents.



www.lls.org

December 29, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Society Friend,

On behalf of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, thank you for the generous gift of \$900 received on December 29, 2014. Your company's contribution to LLS makes a real difference in our fight against leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin's disease and myeloma, as well as in our efforts to improve the lives of both patients and their families.

Because of the generosity of companies like yours, major advances toward cures for blood cancers are being made. Through contributions, LLS is able to sponsor the pioneering work of researchers who are making great strides in developing new lifesaving treatments. In addition to research programs, we offer support groups, financial aid, information and advocacy programs for patients and their families.

This is a very exciting time to be involved with The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. Innovative programming is underway and breakthroughs are within our reach. You may follow our breaking news at www.lls.org. If you have any questions, you may contact the San Diego/Hawaii Chapter at (858) 277-1800 or our national headquarters at (888) 773-9958.

Again, thank you. Your continued support of our mission is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

Richard Schneyer

Vice President of Development

Richard Schneyer

For your tax purposes, this receipt will serve as our official acknowledgement of your contribution, in accordance with Section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code. The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for this contribution. Thank You again for your support. (EIN 13-5644916)

November 26, 2014

Sample Czar 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$100.00. Thanks to your generosity, the West Michigan Cancer Center can continue to serve cancer patients with excellent medical care close to home—to provide hope and healing.

Each year our center serves more than 2,500 new patients and has 15,000 contacts through our survivorship and education programs---this is only possible thanks to supporters like you. For instance:

Your donation supports the beloved West Michigan Cancer Center coffee cart, a service that provides nourishment, and maybe a small treat, to our patients and their families as they visit our center.

Your donation supports the West Michigan Cancer Center's efforts to prevent and detect cancer. Each year we coordinate free cancer screenings and educational campaigns. For example, in September 2014 we kick off the 8th program year of *Pink Saturdays*. This year we expect *Pink Saturdays* to provide 1,000 free mammograms to women here in Southwest Michigan.

Your donation makes a difference. It makes a difference for our center and for the thousands of individuals we serve. Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Jessica Hermann-Wilmarth Director of Development

psica Offenau-Wilharth

The West Michigan Cancer Center is pleased to verify that no goods or services were received in exchange for this donation and your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Please keep this as a receipt.

Donor Name: Sample Czar Gift Amount: \$100.00 Gift Date: 11/8/2014

American Heart Association 7272 Greenville Ave Dallas, TX 75231

Association Association。
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ABOUT:

A Free Will and Estate Planning Kit

American

Heart

մերդովովիվիրովիդիկիրիկինենկիրներիի
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
SAMPLE CZAR INC.

	A Free Will and Estate Planning Kit.
	Volunteer opportunities. Please call or e-mail me at
_	Delivering lifesaving messages to elected officials.
_	American Heart Association funded research.
	AND/OR
-	I want to help save more lives with an additional gift in the amount of \$
,	WSA 12/04/13 WTAACK AHN493BACKSB AHADM005 355 AHN311D

Dear Friend of Heart:

December 4, 2013

American

Stroke

Thank you for your recent contribution of \$100.00 to the American Heart Association received on November 27, 2013. We're very grateful for your support. Your generous gift will help save lives and allow countless people to live longer, healthier lives. Here's how.

- Innovative Research. You're helping bright young researchers do pioneering work. Our funding has produced revolutionary discoveries CPR, clot-busting drugs, drug-eluting stents and nine researchers who've won Nobel Prizes. You're making possible the next lifesaving breakthrough.
- Vital Education. You're helping millions of Americans learn about heart disease and stroke how to lower their risk, recognize warning signs and respond in an emergency.
- Quality Health Care. You deserve the best treatment and care and we're making sure you get it. Our guidelines and patient care improvement programs help doctors and hospitals make the right choices.
- A Voice in Government. Our extensive advocacy network champions key issues at the local, state and national levels. The goal? To make us all safe from our nation's No. 1 killer, cardiovascular disease.

Thanks again for your generous support of our lifesaving work. Please keep this letter as a receipt for your records. No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift.

Sincerely,

Nancy A. Brown

Chief Executive Officer

To find out if your company will match your gift, please visit www.matchinggifts.com/aha.

To learn more about our work, call 1-800-AHA-USA1 (1-800-242-8721). Or visit heart.org.

We care about your health. That's why we've launched www.heart.org/MyLifeCheck. We invite you to take this short quiz to find out your personal heart score and to receive a custom plan to help you start living your best life!







www.aarda.org

A nonprofit association bringing a national focus to autoimmunity, the major cause of chronic diseases

December 9, 2014

Doug Lowell Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Doug:

Thank you for your recent kind and generous donation of \$400.00 to the Autoimmune Diseases Association.

As you may know, autoimmune diseases affect one in every five Americans, yet the public remains in the dark regarding autoimmunity. The Autoimmune Diseases Association is dedicated to bringing about a national focus on all autoimmune diseases, as well as supporting research into the cause and cure of autoimmunity.

Individual support is very important to us. We rely on the support of friends like you to continue our work toward our goals.

I would like to let you know that AARDA has a tribute program to honor special occasions, memorials, and special thanks. Please consider AARDA when making a tribute donation. For your convenience, we have enclosed an envelope.

Thank you for your active support.

Best wishes.

Virginia T. Ladd

President and Executive Director

Vinjenia ? Late

AARDA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent provided by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. Retain this letter for tax purposes.

Michael A. Weiss, Esq., MBA Executive Director, CDWP www.TheCDWP.org MichaelW@TheCDWP.org



Twitter - @CrohnsIBDPatrol Flickr.com/photos/Crohnsibdpatrol

December 5, 2014

Via email dlowell@sampleczar.com

Doug Lowell President, Sample Czar 1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Re: Donation RECEIPT - Crohn's Disease Warrior Patrol, Inc.

Donor: "Sample Czar"

Donation: \$200.00 - November 17, 2014

Greetings.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Crohn's Disease Warrior Patrol, Inc., we want to thank you for your November 17, 2014 generous donation of \$200.00 regarding the "Find-A-Cure" project. Your donation will be used to provide continued and multimedia patient-to-patient support to Crohn's Disease patients all over the world and to educate the world about the potential severity of Crohn's Disease and Ulcerative Colitis.

Your contribution is fully tax deductible as allowed by law and this Receipt is provided for tax purposes. You may wish to consult with your tax advisor as we do not offer tax advice. Thank you.

Michael A. Weiss, Esq., MBA Executive Director, CDWP www.TheCDWP.org MichaelW@TheCDWP.org



Twitter - @CrohnsIBDPatrol Flickr.com/photos/Crohnsibdpatrol

November 8, 2014

Via email dlowell@sampleczar.com

Doug Lowell President, Sample Czar 1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Re: Donation RECEIPT - Crohn's Disease Warrior Patrol, Inc.

Donor: "Sample Czar"

Donation: \$800.00 - September 8, 2014

Greetings.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Crohn's Disease Warrior Patrol, Inc., we want to thank you for your September 9, 2014 generous donation of \$800.00 regarding the "Find-A-Cure" project. Your donation will be used to provide continued and multimedia patient-to-patient support to Crohn's Disease patients all over the world and to educate the world about the potential severity of Crohn's Disease and Ulcerative Colitis.

Your contribution is fully tax deductible as allowed by law and this Receipt is provided for tax purposes. You may wish to consult with your tax advisor as we do not offer tax advice. Thank you.

8-950 Factor Building, Box 951780 Los Angeles, California 90095-1780 Phone: (310) 206-0675 Fax: (310) 267-0102 www.cancer.ucla.edu

November 3, 2014

UCLA's Jonsson Cancer Center Foundation

Gratefully acknowledges a gift from

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

in the amount of \$100.00 to support the Simms/Mann - UCLA Center for Integrative Oncology at the Jonsson Comprehensive Cancer Center.

Should you wish to make future gifts, we invite you to use the enclosed envelope or help the JCCF go green by giving online: www.simmsmanncenter.ucla.edu

Stay connected with us!





@UCLAJCCC

Please keep this receipt for your records. The Jonsson Cancer Center Foundation acknowledges that you did not receive any goods or services as a result of this gift.

The complete text of UCLA's privacy policy and disclosures may be viewed at www.cancer.ucla.edu/disclosure.





Sample Czar Inc Greater Los Angeles Chapter

ID#: 2210231

2014

MEMBER

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St, Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

October 2, 2014

Dear Friends,

On behalf of all us of at the Crohn's & Colitis Foundation of America, thank you for your generous donation. Your gift of \$850 on 9/2/2014 enrolls you as a Patron Member for 2014.

Gifts like yours are critical to our ability to fund the most promising scientific research into the causes and processes of Crohn's disease and ulcerative colitis. In addition, your generosity will help keep our phone lines staffed with knowledgeable and caring specialists, expand educational programs to even more medical professionals and patients, and help us provide important resources, including over 200 support groups across the country.

Your membership is through December 2014, offering you these benefits:

- Membership card with "I Can't Wait" information (attached)
- Subscription to Under the Microscope, a bi-annual research and news bulletin
- Invitations to CCFA educational and fundraising events
- Free participation in group support services hosted by your local chapter
- Special e-mail updates and local chapter newsletters

I know that you will find the benefits of membership useful, but most importantly, I hope you are proud to know that you will be advancing research for an eventual cure and a better quality of life for those living with IBD.

So welcome to CCFA – and thank you for your partnership in the fight against Crohn's disease and ulcerative colitis!

With warm appreciation,

Richard J. Geswell

President & CEO

P.S. We are here to answer your membership questions! Please contact our Membership Coordinator at membership@ccfa.org or 646-943-7521.



Hope through Research • Education • Advocacy

1359 Broadway, Suite 1509 New York, New York 10018 P. (212) 923-4700; (800) 457-6676 F. (212) 923-4778 www.pdf.org; info@pdf.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Howard D. Morgan, *Chair* Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D., *Vice Chair* Stephen Ackerman, *Treasurer* Isobel Robins Konecky, *Secretary* Stanley Fahn, M.D., *Scientific Director*

Karen Elizabeth Burke, M.D., Ph.D. Margo Catsimatidis Barbara Costikyan Peter Dorn George Pennington Egbert III Sarah Belk Gambrell Stephanie Goldman-Pittel Arlene Levine Marshall Loeb Thomas A. Palizzi Timothy A. Pedley, M.D. Lewis P. Rowland, M.D. Marie D. Schwartz Domna Stanton, Ph.D. Melvin S Taub Martin Tuchman

CHAIRMAN EMERITUS

Page Morton Black

SCIENTIFIC ADVISORY BOARD

Stanley Fahn, M.D., Chair Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D. M. Flint Beal, M.D. Robert Burke, M.D. Cynthia L. Comella, M.D. David Eidelberg, M.D. Christopher Goetz, M.D. Lloyd Greene, Ph.D. J. Timothy Greenamyre, M.D., Ph.D. Danna Jennings, M.D. Katie Kompoliti, M.D. Jeffrey H. Kordower, Ph.D. J. William Langston, M.D. Karen Marder, M.D., M.P.H Serge Przedborski, M.D., Ph.D. Kathleen Shannon, M.D. Yaakov Stern, Ph.D. David Sulzer, Ph.D.

PEOPLE WITH PARKINSON'S ADVISORY COUNCIL

G. Frederick Wooten, M.D. Anne B. Young, M.D., Ph.D.

Thomas A. Palizzi, *Chair* Fred Woodlief, D.D.S., *Vice Chair*

Claire Berman
Diane Cook
Christine Colón, M.S.
Maria De Leon, M.D.
Steve DeWitte
Hao Dong, Ph.D.
Eric Hellinger
Nan Little, Ph.D.
Linda M. Morgan, M.B.A., R.Ph.
Marc Sherman, J.D.
Karen Smith
Peggy Willocks

PRESIDENT

Robin Anthony Elliott

August 29, 2014

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Mr. Lowell:

I want to express the gratitude of the Parkinson's Disease Foundation (PDF) for your generous gift of \$375.00, received on 7/14/2014.

PDF is a leading national presence in Parkinson's research, education and public advocacy. Since our founding in 1957, PDF has dedicated over \$100 million to fund the work of leading scientists around the world and over \$42 million to support national education and advocacy initiatives. To view our most recent financial information, visit www.pdf.org/en/financial_information.

More than 80 cents of every dollar that you give us goes directly to support our programs. PDF enjoys the highest ratings from the agencies that rate charities on their effectiveness, performance and integrity. These include the Charity Seal of Approval from the Wise Giving Alliance of the Better Business Bureau (BBB); and a grade of A from the American Institute of Philanthropy (Charity Watch).

Once again, many thanks for your support.

Very truly yours,

Robin Anthony Elliott

President

P.S. In accordance with IRS guidelines, we confirm that no goods or services have been given in exchange for your gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for your records. *Please remember the Parkinson's Disease Foundation in your estate planning*.



September 9, 2014

Mr. Lowell Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of the IBD Support Foundation and the patients and families we serve, I would like to thank you for your generous contribution of \$300.00

As a non-profit organization whose mission is to improve the lives of patients with Inflammatory Bowel Disease, we depend on support such as yours to be able to offer our quality services for those who turn to us for help. Your donation truly makes a difference.

Thank you!

Wishing you and your family the very best of health.

Sincerely,

Marci Reiss President

IBD Support Foundation

PLEASE RETAIN THIS LETTER/RECEIPT FOR YOUR RECORDS.

Amount: \$300.00

No goods or services were received in return for this contribution.

Federal Tax ID number 20-8123939

July 25, 2014 Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the clients, staff and board we want to thank you for your generous donation of \$25.00.

As we begin to celebrate our 25th Anniversary your gift is even more important to continue the work in our community. Your gift will help ensure that someone who is living with HIV/AIDS will receive the necessary care. They will gain access to our Peer Advocacy Programs our Housing Information and Referral Program, receive a free haircut or maybe a massage or acupuncture in our HARP Program and some food from Daniel's Pantry.

Your gift will change lives as we celebrate 25 years of Being Alive.

With sincere gratitude,

Shannon Wagner Executive Director

Federal Tax ID 33-0439092



July 18, 2014

Sample Czar 1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent donation to the American Sexual Health Association. Your gift ensures that ASHA can keep leading the way toward creating a sexually healthy nation.

In our 100th year, ASHA continues to envision a world where sexual health and reproductive rights are universally recognized, and where comprehensive sexual health information and services are accessible and available to everyone. Your donation of \$25.00 brings us closer to this goal.

At ASHA we imagine a time when stigma is no longer associated with sexual health and our nation is united in its belief that sexuality is a normal, healthy, and positive part of human life. Because of your generosity, we are able to provide information and services to help individuals be sexually healthy, even when they receive a difficult diagnosis. We know our work is paying off when we receive emails like this:

"Now I accept my herpes diagnosis and I know it isn't the end of the world. I know I am stronger and can overcome this, and I want to give this message to others with STDs: you can overcome this and be stronger than ever."

Together we are creating a new conversation that affirms this message: Sexual Health – No Shame. No Silence. You are part of making that message a reality, and I thank you.

Most Sincerely,

Lynn B. Barclay President and CEO

919.361.3125 (Direct)

Note: No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

Thank you for considering a special gift in celebration of 100 years of Creating a Sexually Healthy Nation www.asha100.org

PO Box 13827 Durham, NC 27709 919.361.8400

INFO@ASHASEXUALHEALTH.ORG

ASHAsexualhealth.org NCCC-Online.org IWannaKnow.org QuieroSaber.org Hope through Research • Education • Advocacy

1359 Broadway, Suite 1509 New York, New York 10018 P. (212) 923-4700; (800) 457-6676 F. (212) 923-4778 www.pdf.org; info@pdf.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Howard D. Morgan, Chair Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D., Vice Chair Stephen Ackerman, Treasurer Isobel Robins Konecky, Secretary Stanley Fahn, M.D., Scientific Director Karen Elizabeth Burke, M.D., Ph.D. Margo Catsimatidis Peter Dorn George Pennington Egbert III Richard D. Field Sarah Belk Gambrell Stephanie Goldman-Pittel Arlene Levine Marshall Loeb Thomas A. Palizzi Timothy A. Pedley, M.D. Gregory Romero Lewis P. Rowland, M.D. Marie D. Schwartz

FOUNDING CHAIRS

Domna Stanton, Ph.D. Melvin S. Taub

William Black Page Morton Black

Martin Tuchman

SCIENTIFIC ADVISORY BOARD

Stanley Fahn, M.D., Chair Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D. M. Flint Beal, M.D. Robert Burke, M.D. Cynthia I Comella M.D. David Eidelberg, M.D. Christopher Goetz, M.D. Lloyd Greene, Ph.D. J. Timothy Greenamyre, M.D., Ph.D. Danna Jennings, M.D. Katie Kompoliti, M.D. Jeffrey H. Kordower, Ph.D. J. William Langston, M.D. Karen Marder, M.D., M.P.H Serge Przedborski, M.D., Ph.D. Kathleen Shannon, M.D. Yaakov Stern, Ph.D. David Sulzer, Ph.D. G. Frederick Wooten, M.D.

PEOPLE WITH PARKINSON'S ADVISORY COUNCIL

Anne B. Young, M.D., Ph.D.

Thomas A. Palizzi, *Chair* Fred Woodlief, D.D.S., *Vice Chair*

Christine Colón, M.S.
Diane Cook
Maria De Leon, M.D.
Steve DeWitte
Hao Dong, Ph.D.
Eric Hellinger
Nan Little, Ph.D.
Linda M. Morgan, M.B.A., R.Ph.
Marc Sherman, J.D.
Karen Smith
Peggy Willocks

PRESIDENT

Claire Berman

Robin Anthony Elliott

July 21, 2014

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Mr. Lowell:

On behalf of all of us at the Parkinson's Disease Foundation (PDF) and the people we serve, I want to thank you for your generous gift of \$1,825.00 which we received on 5/23/2014.

At PDF, we see our task as improving the lives and futures of people with Parkinson's by sponsoring research of the highest caliber; providing pertinent and authoritative education to people with Parkinson's and the professionals who serve them; and advocating for them wherever this can make a difference, be it in the corridors of government or the councils of science and the professions. To this end, I am pleased to report that more than 80 cents of every dollar that you give us goes directly to support these programs.

We understand how important it is that we continue to earn your confidence, and I am proud to report that PDF enjoys the highest ratings from the agencies that rate charities on their effectiveness, performance and integrity. These include the Charity Seal of Approval from the Wise Giving Alliance of the Better Business Bureau (BBB); and a grade of A from the American Institute of Philanthropy (Charity Watch).

At PDF, we always welcome the opportunity to speak with the people who support our research and other programs. If you would care to contact me via telephone (800-457-6676) or email (relliott@pdf.org) at any time, I would be delighted to have the opportunity of briefing you on our work.

Thank you again for your wonderful support. Together, we can find a cure!

Sincerely,

Robin Anthony Elliott President Mr. howell:
Please anept on thanks, and
Share with your colleagues at
Sample Czas, for this second—

P.S. In accordance with IRS guidelines, we confirm that no goods or services have been given in exchange for your gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for your records.

even more handsome! - gift to support our research. - Re July 16, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street, #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

LUNG CANCER ALLIANCE

LungCancerAlliance,org 1-800-298-2436

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.,

I would like to thank you for your generous \$100 gift on behalf of Samantha Mixon. Your support furthers our mission of saving lives and advancing research by empowering those living with and at risk

With your help this year we will bring about the most profound life-saving change ever for our disease. The tide is turning with historic legislation to fund research, the establishment of a federally-funded lung cancer research pipeline with nearly \$80 million secured to date and the first-ever education campaigns igniting a national dialogue about our disease. Furthermore, scientifically-validated lung cancer screening is now underway at more than 220 centers of excellence providing responsible screening to those who need it most (www.atriskforlungcancer.org).

We will continue to build on these accomplishments by:

- Providing 360° support, information and referrals to the newly diagnosed, those at risk and their
- Building community by reaching thousands through Shine A Light on Lung Cancer, Lung Love Run/Walk and Team Lung Love events. To get involved and find an event near you, visit http://www.lungcanceralliance.org/events/.
- Educating about the disease, risk and early detection through award-winning education campaigns.
- Advancing responsible screening and research with medical facilities nationwide.
- Securing equitable access, coverage and reimbursement for screening, treatment, diagnostics and testing. You can make your voice heard now by signing our petition to President Obama to ensure atrisk seniors have access to lifesaving lung cancer screening at www.capwiz.com/lca.

These priority activities made possible with your support will make the difference in saving lives today while advancing lung cancer research. Again, thank you for your support of our life-saving work. We look forward to reporting our progress to you in the year ahead!

Sincerely,

Laurie Fenton Ambrose

President and CEO

P.S. I would also like to invite you to join us in Washington, D.C. for our 6th National Lung Cancer Survivor Summit September 7-10, 2014. The deadline to apply is July 31st and all are welcome! For more information and to register, please visit http://www.lungcanceralliance.org/events.

Your donation is tax-deductible. This letter serves as a gift acknowledgement which may be used for tax purposes. Lung Cancer Alliance is providing no goods or services in connection with this donation.



646 North Coit Road, Suite 2250, Richardson, Texas 75080 Phone: 469-375-6500 Fax: 469-375-6510 www.ParkinsonVoiceProject.org A 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization

July 14, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles CA 90021

On behalf of Parkinson Voice Project, thank you for the generous donation of \$300.

Parkinson Voice Project is committed to helping people with Parkinson disease improve their ability to speak effectively. By improving the strength and coordination of the speech mechanism, our patients are able to maintain their employment to support their families, continue their volunteer activities to serve the community, and carry on meaningful conversations with their family and friends. Improving their ability to communicate has a direct effect on the auality of their lives.

Since Parkinson's is a progressive disease, maintaining one's speech and swallowing abilities is an on-going challenge. Your gift allows us to meet that challenge and continue to serve the Parkinson community in the Dallas Area. Thank you, again, for your support. shank you.

With warm regards,

Samantha

Samantha Elandary, MA, CCC/SLP Chief Executive Officer

This letter will serve as your official receipt for this charitable contribution. As required by IRS regulations, the Parkinson Voice Project discloses that no goods or services were exchanged in consideration of this gift.

15,000 Companies Match Gifts...

Please check with your HR Department to find out if your gift can be matched!



July 11, 2014

Sample Czar Inc. Douglas Lowell 1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Douglas,

Over the last thirty-one years, AIDS Foundation Houston (AFH) has grown from a volunteer based grassroots organization into a multi-faceted health and human services organization that provides direct services to nearly 6,000 men, women, and children in the Houston community.

Your donation of \$25 means that those living with HIV/AIDS in our community will receive the housing, testing, prevention education and supportive services needed to maintain a healthy life. Your donation will also enable us to continue to provide services to over 90,000 individuals and families affected by HIV/AIDS.

AIDS is still a crisis in this country. Over one *million* Americans are living with HIV or AIDS and over 50,000 Americans are infected with HIV each year. Houston has the eighth largest HIV/AIDS population in the country and a poverty rate that is almost twice the statewide average. *Your donation enables us to make a difference.*

As the face of HIV changes, so does AFH. Our volunteers, staff and advocates are committed to empowering individuals, families and communities affected by HIV/AIDS. We believe in a future free of new HIV infections and a place where individuals affected by HIV/AIDS can lead healthy and productive lives without stigma and discrimination.

Getting to Zero,

Kelly Young

Chief Executive Officer

AIDS Foundation Houston

Date of Donation: 07/03/2014

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. The value of your tax-deductible gift for IRS purposes is \$25. Please retain this information for your tax records. AFH is a registered 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation, Federal Tax ID Number: 76-0073661



August 7, 2014

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Elizabeth Bacher

Bill Bell

Steve Boone

Holly Chaimov

Amy Cole, RN

Dave Covey

Farrokh Farrokhi, MD

Monique Giroux, MD

Karen Hadley

Richard Hadley

Sheryl Harmon

Kerry Hovenkotter

Martin Hovenkotter

Larry Jacobson

Clare Nordquist

Mark Palek

Matt Ramerman

Judi Sloane

Sindhu Srivatsal, MD

William Wurts

EMERITUS

Gov. Daniel J. Evans

Nancy B. Evans

Gov. Booth Gardner

(deceased)

Hal Newsom

Priscilla Tanase

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial Street #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your continued support of the Parkinson's community. Your generous gift of \$825.00 was received in our office on 08/07/2014. Your support gives hope to so many, providing the information and resources essential to living their best with Parkinson's. In the coming year, your contribution will help:

- Spread knowledge through our quarterly Parkinson's Post newsletter, website, weekly email news update, Telehealth program for rural communities and annual HOPE and Wellness conferences
- Educate physicians, nurses and physician assistants to ensure that health care providers are knowledgeable of best practices in recognizing and treating Parkinson's
- Build awareness in the community about Parkinson's and available resources through our presentations before various community groups and events and our Team Parkinson's activities
- Instill hope by empowering persons with Parkinson's, their families, friends and
 caregivers with self-care tools, resources and referrals, and inspirational stories to
 guide their journey with Parkinson's.

We greatly appreciate your gift. It will go a long way towards improving the quality of life for people living with Parkinson's.

Steve Wright

Executive Director

The Northwest Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. You received no goods or services in exchange for your gift. Please keep this letter for your tax records.



FOR GENERATIONS TO COME The Campaign for Georgetown

campaign.georgetown.edu

0001241305

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Gift Receipt

Please save this receipt for tax purposes.

Unless indicated, no goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

Gift Date:

July 9, 2014

Gift Received:

\$100.00

Your Gift Was Allocated as Follows:

\$100.00: Law Annual Fund

Charitable Contribution:

\$100.00

Unless otherwise stated, no goods or services have been provided by Georgetown University in exchange for this gift.

ID Number: 0001241305 Transaction Number: 124282

i845140717

If your personal information needs to be updated, please contact Constituent Records at 202-687-1994.

Does your employer offer a matching gift program? If so, you might be able to substantially increase your gift to Georgetown University. Please consult your company's human resources office regarding its policy on matching gifts. Your spouse may be eligible for a match as well. You can also access matching gift information at giving.georgetown.edu/matching-gift/index.html.

GIFT PROCESSING DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF ADVANCEMENT
GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY
BOX 0734
WASHINGTON, DC 20073-0734
202-687-1690 / 800-424-2795
GIVING.GEORGETOWN.EDU

Vision. Voice. Victory.

Columbus

4400 N. High St., Suite 300 Columbus, OH 43214

"If my gift will help save one life, I've done my part." Tom Davis, ARC Ohio Major Donor

(614) 299-2437

August 11, 2014

Sample Czar 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friends,

Our work would not be possible without people like you. On behalf of the staff, Board of Trustees and those served by AIDS Resource Center Ohio, please accept our sincere gratitude for your recent donation of \$25.00. Your gift is tax-deductible as a charitable donation to the fullest extent allowable bylaw.

Please note that tax law allows you to claim a charitable deduction for your gift to the extent that the amount you contributed exceeds the value of goods or services received. No goods or services were received as part of this donation.

Thanks in part to your generosity ARC Ohio is able to continue to find and link HIV-positive individuals to care. Today, through 13 regional offices, ARC Ohio is serving nearly 4,200 HIV-positive Ohioans. The recent opening of the ARC Ohio Medical Centers and Pharmacies in Dayton and Columbus are transforming HIV care and our organization. And we are intensifying our HIV testing and prevention efforts, especially among those most at risk.

We cannot stress enough how crucial your support is to our mission and services. Thanks to you today and every day, we provide a comprehensive approach to address the physical, emotional and social needs of those living with HIV and AIDS in a way that will result in hope, healing and empowerment through:

- Awareness—Providing 300 free 20-minute HIV tests per month; and by providing evidence-based prevention and testing to those most impacted.
- Advocacy—Fighting for access to medications and care, and for equitable prevention and testing resource, especially among populations most impacted.
- Care—Assisting nearly 4,200 HIV-positive individuals—and 45 more each month—with housing, counseling, treatment, medications, and other supportive services.

Thank you, again, for being part of our life-sustaining work.

Together, we are leading the fight!

William J. Hardy President/CEO

AKRON ATHENS CINCINNATI CLEVELAND COLUMBUS DAYTON JACKSON LIMA MANSFIELD NEWARK TOLEDO



The David Geffen Center 611 South Kingsley Drive Los Angeles, CA 90005 apla.org

July 14, 2014

Dear Friends.

I deeply appreciate your continuing commitment to supporting people with HIV/AIDS. Your gift of \$25, which we received on 07/09/14, will go directly toward helping men and women in our community living with HIV/AIDS.

With your support, APLA offers the most comprehensive set of services to people living with HIV disease in Los Angeles County services like our Necessities of Life Program food pantries that offer nutritious groceries and our APLA Dental Services which provide a full range of dental care.

As the number of people with HIV/AIDS in Los Angeles County increases from year to year, the need for our services also grows. It is only with your support that APLA will be able to reach out to improve the lives of people affected by HIV disease, reduce the incidence of infection, and advocate for fair and effective HIV-related public policy.

Thank you for your continued commitment and compassion for people in our community who need our help.

With many thanks,

Cray E. Thompson

1370045

402

Craig E. Thompson, Executive Director

Leadership in prevention, advocacy and service

Your contribution to AIDS Project Los Angeles is fully tax deductible, as there were no goods or services provided in exchange for your gift. Thank you.

THANK YOU for your support

The second second second		ional gift to APLA. Enclosed is my gift of \$
☐ I wou	ld like to become ar	APLA Sustaining Partner by sending a gift of
\$	each month.	(see reverse for more info)
-	cuon monus.	(see reverse for more inno)
		DMKTHNK

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021 ft of

Would you like to learn more about APLA? If so, please

would you like to learn more about APLA? If so, please join us for a one-hour tour of APLA headquarters where you'll see first-hand how we serve those in our community who need our help. It will be an hour well spent. Please visit www.apla.org/tour for a schedule of upcoming tours.

Please make check payable to: APLA.

Your donation is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Thank you!

RECYCLED & RECYCLABLE / SOY INK 14-YS2

AIDS Project